
From: Jean Fraser
To: Bushey, Stephen
CC: Latulippe, David
Date: 8/22/2014 4:52 PM
Subject: 2282 Congress-  update re amendment plans

Steve
 
I am writing to update on this review.
 
1.  The plans showing the off-site improvements are currently under review, having been received at the 
end of last week.
 
2.  The amended set of site plans has not been reviewed by all of the reviewers (I am chasing on these 
and should have sign offs soon), but I have the following preliminary comments from zoning:
CNG Pump is not shown (this is CZA item)  (also show diesel pump relocation if poss)
Elevations and floorplan not yet received.
3.  Please send the construction management (traffic) plan (CMP) as outlined in my recent e-mail;  
reviewers have requested this now because it may take some while to review (given heavy commuter use 
of Congress Street and the EcoMaine truck turnings) and they would like to start the discussions asap.  If 
all else is set by the time a building permit is ready to be issued, and if the CMP is still under review, the 
permit would not be delayed.
 
Thank you
Jean

 
 
 
Jean Fraser, Planner
City of Portland
874 8728


